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CHANGES IN ADVISORY NOS. 121 AND 122, s. 2025 OF THE NATIONAL ASSOCIATION
OF PUBLIC SECONDARY SCHOOLS OF THE PHILIPPINES INC.

The National Association of Public Secondary Schools of the Philippines
(NAPSSPHIL) Inc. announces the changes in Advisory Nos. 121 and 122, s. 2025.

The updated program includes training sessions scheduled on the revised dates
listed below:

Advisory/Program Details From To
Advisory No. 121, s. 2025 September 25-27, 2025 October 8-10, 2025
(Training Session for All Human
Resource Personnel)

Advisory No. 122, s. 2025 October 26-28, 2025 October 28-30, 2025
(Training Program for Student
Leadership)

All other provisions of the said Advisories remain in effect.
For more information, please contact

Dr. Warlito D. Rosareal

National President

National Association of Public Secondary Schools of the Philippines Inc.
Mobile Phone Numbers: 0917-326-9681 and 0969-440-1025

Email Address: napssphil23@gmail.com
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